
SECTION 75 OF THE ROADS ACT, 1993
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF STRADBROOK ROAD, 
BLACKROCK
Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council has received an 
application from SIAC to temporarily close Stradbrook Road, 
Blackrock on Tuesday 25th August, 2015 and Wednesday 26th 
August, 2015 from 20.00hrs to 06.00hrs on both days.
The purpose of the closure is to facilitate road re-surfacing 
works.
A Traffic Management Plan will be in place and diversions 
will be signposted. Full details of the diversions will appear 
on our website www.dlrcoco.ie 
Any interested party may lodge an objection online  
https://dlrcoco.citizenspace.com/ or in writing to the  
Senior Engineer, Traffic Section, County Hall, Marine Road, 
Dún Laoghaire not later than Friday 14th August, 2015.
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